Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 10:27 AM

To: 'Erik Oehlschlager'

Subject: RE: Pellegrini Data Gap Investigation Work Plan
Erik,

My apologies as it does not look like I responded. Please use this email to document approval of an extension to
November 1. It does not get you totally out of the woods, but does for the most part.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Erik Oehlschlager [mailto:erik.oehlschlager@errg.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 05, 2013 9:42 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Pellegrini Data Gap Investigation Work Plan

Mark,

| wanted to inform you that we are still working on the work plan and that we will have it ready for you by Monday,
November 25, 2013. | apologize for the delay.

Erik Oehlschlager

From: Erik Oehlschlager

Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2013 2:45 PM

To: 'mark.detterman@acgov.org’

Subject: Pellegrini Data Gap Investigation Work Plan

Hello Mark,

Pelco Sales and Service (Pelligrini Fuel Leak Case No. RO0003069) retained ERRG, Inc. today to prepare the Data Gap
Investigation Work Plan and Focused SCM for you. Will you please grant an extension to the September 30, 2013
deadline? | am requesting a new deadline of November 1, 2013 to upload to the ACEH ftp site and to Geotracker.

Erik Oehlschlager
Geologist

ERRG

4585 Pacheco Blvd.
Martinez, CA 94553
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